
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2022 
ITEM# 10B4 REVISE RISE CHARTER AND PERFORMANCE CERTIFICATE 

*************************************************************** 
As discussed at the November School Board meeting, in collaboration with Heidi Child, Director 
of RISE, recommendations for revisions to the RISE Charter and Performance Certificate would 
be made to the Kimberly School Board of Trustees. As Heidi and I have met multiple times since 
the last board meeting, currently, we have not been able to complete the task. However, there 
is a recommended revision to the charter that is time sensitive that would provide children of 
KSD and RISE staff that are non-resident the same preference as Kimberly School District 
resident students in the RISE enrollment lottery. This is very similar to the exception for children 
of KSD and RISE staff members that is in the KSD non-resident board policy.  
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimbelry School Board of Trustees 
approve the revisions to the RISE Charter as presented.  
 


